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NOTICE OF STORM AND SEWER DRAINAGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Mercy Hospital will be replacing its Storm and Sewer Drainage Lines as part of a construc-
tion project set to run from March 17 through June 6. The new lines will be installed in the
same area as the existing drainage line located near the hospital’'s main entrance. To protect
the safety of our patients, visitors, staff, and community, the following temporary traffic and
road changes will be in effect:

« Mercy Hospital's front entrance circle will be closed to vehicular and foot traffic.

+ Access to Lorraine Ave. from Abbott Rd. will be closed from March 17 — June 6.

 Lorraine Ave. will be restricted to one-way eastbound traffic from Mercy St. to Abbott Rd.

« Parking will be restricted on Lorraine Ave. from Mercy St. to Abbott Rd. to allow for patient
pick-up and drop-off and emergency transport. Valet parking will also be available at the

hospital’s Lorraine Ave. entrance.

« To access the hospital from Abbott Road, vehicles will be detoured to Choate Avenue,
right onto Mercy Street, and right onto Lorraine Ave.

+ Mercy's Main Entrance and Emergency Department entrance will remain open and acces-
sible for the duration of the project through a covered walkway extending from Lorraine
Ave. to the hospital’s front canopy.

+ Vehicles exiting the Lorraine Ave. parking ramp booth will require a left turn only.

We would like to thank you for your patience and understanding during this vital project for
our hospital and apologize for any inconvenience it may cause.




